ALLERGEN STATUS: PECTIN

Dear Customer,

Our pectin’s are listed by the FDA as GRAS (generally recognized as safe) and a non-allergen. They
are gluten free; Pectin is an odorless, tasteless complex carbohydrate. It is a soluble fiber used in a
variety of food and pharmaceutical applications. Our pectin’s are derived solely from citrus and apple
peel, are considered all natural and contain no animal products.

If you have further questions please feel fiee to contact us

Mike DeVito
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